
  
 

November   1,   2017 

 

 

 

Re:   IMPACT   AWARD   -   SHORT   FILM:   NO   RESERVATIONS 
 

 

Dear   Trevor,  

On   behalf   of   Founder   Tonya   Williams   and   the   Board   of   Directors,   we   would   like   to 

congratulate   you   for   the   official   selection   of   your   film,    NO   RESERVATIONS ,   as   the 

closing   night   short   film   of   the   2017   Reelworld   Film   Festival.  

We   would   like   to   further   congratulate   you   as    NO   RESERVATIONS    was   the   recipient   of 

the    Reelworld   Impact   Award    in   the   short   film   category. 

Thank   you   again   for   participating   in   the   2017   Reelworld   Film   Festival   and   for   bringing 

your   impactful   story   to   our   audiences.   We   look   forward   to   connecting   with   you   again 

in   the   future.  

Best   regards, 

 

 

Gave   Lindo 

Executive   Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Founded   in   2001   by   Tonya   Williams,   Reelworld   Film   Festival   is   dedicated   to 
harnessing   the   power   of   film   and   storytelling   for   social   good.   As   a   platform   for 
underrepresented   voices,   Reelworld   showcases   Canadian   and   International   films   that 
explore   some   of   the   most   current   and   pressing   social   issues   facing   the   world.   In 
addition   to   hosting   industry   panels,   workshops   and   talks,   Reelworld   showcases 
narrative   features,   documentaries,   shorts,   music   videos,   episodic   content   and   VR/360 
films   that   spark   conversation   and   inspire   social   change. 
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